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Transportation Coordinators: 
 
Arizona law (A.R.S. §49-588(B)) requires all employers in Area A with 100 or more employees at a 
single work site to notify their employees of the Vehicle Emissions Inspection Program (VEIP) 
requirements (A.R.S. §49-542). 
 
The Maricopa County Travel Reduction Program (TRP) is providing the accompanying notification  
to inform your employees of their responsibility to comply with Arizona VEIP laws. Please distribute 
this information to your work sites. Your organization may use this standard notification or develop 
an alternative notification process. Both an English and a Spanish version of the notification have 
been provided for your convenience. This notification information should be included with new hire 
information and/or addressed at new hire orientations. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this notification requirement, please contact your Valley Metro 
Commute Solutions coordinator at 602-253-5000, or TRP at 602-506-6750. 
 
If you would like more information regarding vehicle emission testing locations, costs, or exemptions, 
please visit myazcar.com or call the Arizona Department of Environmental Quality VEIP Hotline at 
1-877-692-9227 (1-877-myAZcar). 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Maricopa County Travel Reduction Program 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.azleg.gov/viewdocument/?docName=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.azleg.gov%2Fars%2F49%2F00588.htm
https://www.azleg.gov/viewdocument/?docName=https://www.azleg.gov/ars/49/00542.htm
http://www.myazcar.com/

